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 Forthcoming Dates:  

Y3 Swimming last session: Tuesday: 16th July  

Meet the Teacher Day: Monday 15th July  

3T Recorder Open Lesson: Wednesday 17th July - 2.45pm 

Y6 leavers’ Assembly Thursday 18th July - 2.15pm 

Y6 leavers’ party: Thursday 18th July 4.30pm - 6.15pm 

School finishes 3.20pm for the summer holidays: Friday 19th July 

 

Westfield Primary Dining—’Lunch 2 Go’ Bags 

Please click here to request a grab bag for your child by 9:00am on the day it is required for week 

commencing Monday 15th July. Grab bags include a choice of a cheese, ham or tuna cob, a salad 

bag, a fruit portion and a dessert for £2.25. Children will be able to choose the items they would like at 

the servery and can then choose to take their grab bag to eat outside at the picnic 

tables.  

Our usual menu will still be available in the dinner hall.   

Plea for toy sets 

If anyone has any ‘small world sets’ that they would 

like to donate - Playmobil, Happyland, Sylvanian 

family or similar we would gratefully accept them. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

House Points  

Weekly total results: 

1st - Winter        2nd - Summer          

3rd - Spring       4th -   Autumn   

The winning House for the year will be 

announced on Monday   

PTFA Thank you  

The Westfield Carnival Float on the theme of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, proudly rode 

through the streets of Wombourne last Sunday. The float, as well as the children and adults riding 

on it, looked superb.  The whole of Westfield would like to say  THANKYOU to the PTFA and the 

additional helpers for all their hard work in designing, preparing and putting together the whole 

thing. I know this is not an easy job!  

I am sure someone, somewhere is already planning what might be happening next 

year…….watch this space! 

This week, our Year 6 children have presented their fantastic production of Joseph and His Amazing 

Technicolour Dreamcoat.  If you were fortunate enough to have tickets for this, you will appreciate how 

proud everyone in school is.  

To present a musical, is one of the most difficult 

performances to give. Each of the children gave 

their all during both performances. It was clear to 

see from their performance and the smile on their 

faces how much they had enjoyed it.  It was 

lovely to see so many children take on such big 

roles and so many solo singers! 

Parents, grandparetns and staff left each 

performance with a tear in their eye and a smile 

on their face. 

WELL DONE Year 6. 

https://www.esurveycreator.co.uk/s/ca5e3de

